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 Hesperia Wranglers, Inc. 

67th Year 

Promoting Family Horsemanship For 67 Years 

 

      The Hesperia Wranglers is a family club incorporated in 1958, in Hesperia,  California.   

The intent and purpose of the organization is to: 

      Provide for the promotion of horsemanship for the persons residing in Hesperia and the 

surrounding areas. Promote athletic events in which the use of horse and horsemanship  are 

required.  Make available all types and forms of service, organizations or otherwise  as may be 

found from time to time needful, useful or beneficial to the general  public. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cover photo:  Our Most Improved Rider Award winner– Lainee Haas 

From left to right: Jr. Princess Noelle Meza, Lainee Haas, Young Princess Shea Schwinning, Sweetheart So-

phia Alcala-Dominguez, Petite Miss Sage Halterman and Petite Princess Annabelle Diaz. 

 



Hesperia Wranglers, Inc. 

2025  Officers 

      President – Tim Mustaikis…..….………….…….760-220-4960 

 

    Vice President – Carol Cronk…………...…..……...760-881-2518 

 

       2nd
 Vice President– Scott Schwinning…….……...360-463-8892 

 

      Secretary– Summer Collins…..…………….....…...760-998-8572 

 

       Treasurer– Quannah Schuller……………..……...760-906-3005 

 

       Corr.Secretary– Tonii Mustaikis……………….….760-954-6841 

 

 

2025 Board Members 
      

        Ana Amaral                            (323)919-6161  

       Leanne Domingo                      (442) 284-7066      

        Jan Gretzner                            (760) 217-3283         

       Diane Schooff                          (760) 963-1558 

      Sharvel Schwinning                  (760) 680-9506 

      Virginia Wilson                         (760) 912-1321  
       Frank York                               (760) 596-7616  

        
             

2025 Alternate  
 

Kerri Latham                          (760) 275-3441 
      

 

Queens Coordinator 

             Tonii Ventimiglia-Mustaikis      (760) 954-6841 



A Letter from your President 
 
I can hardly believe that it is already March & we are one week away from our first event of the 2025 show 
season. We have been slowly working on getting the arena ready but also keeping a close eye on the 
weather so as to be able to use the potential rain to our advantage. 
 
Don’t forget that memberships are available for new & returning members; Single for those that are 18 & 

over are $40 & Family (everyone must reside in the same home) are $50 for the first five in your household 

and $10 per each additional. Memberships will be considered delinquent for those renewing if not paid by 

March 1st and the list will be in the March newsletter as per our By-Laws (Article V Section 3) of those 

that are delinquent. Keep in mind that if you renew at the show you need to attend the general meeting fol-

lowing that show in order for your points to count. If you are submitting your membership form via email, 

please ensure that you send it over as a scan or pdf  along with your signed code of conduct. 

 

Also the Hesperia Wranglers Rodeo Queens Court, applications are available & you can contact  

Tonii via the Hesperia Wranglers Queens Facebook page or by calling her. I can honestly tell you that this 

group of young ladies has worked really hard at representing our organization this year at numerous events 

& they are getting ready for a very busy month of March. Keep your eyes open wide as I’m sure they will 

be posting all sorts of things on their page. 

 
Happy St. Patrick’s Day to y’all, 
Tim Mustaikis– 2025 President   
 
 
                               

 
             
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 



We want to encourage everyone to support our 2025 

Wrangler Bucks Sponsors as well as our  

Hesperia Wranglers Queens Premier Platinum Sponsor: 

 

Apple Valley Feed Bin 

The Feed Barn  

J & K Feed 

Hesperia Veterinary Supply 

Victorville Motors  

Victorville Motors RAM Truck Center 

 

Sponsor a Rider or Gymkhana Class 

Silver Sponsor                           $100.00 

Gold Sponsor                            $200.00 

Platinum Sponsor                      $300.00  

Place an Ad in the Newsletter 

Business Card size                  $25.00 

1/2 Page ad                              $50.00 

 Full page ad                             $100.00 

Other Sponsorship Opportunities 

Year-End award Buckle: $275_____ 

Year-End award Bronc Halter: $250____ 



March Birthdays 
 

       Brian Pugliese                 March 1st 
      Virginia Wilson                March 5th  

         Sage Halterman               March 11th 
          Joe Tate                           March 13th 
         Elizabeth Schuller           March 15th 
          Shea Schwinning             March 17th 
          Emily Felter                     March 24th 

                                          
 

Happy Birthday to all of you!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Memberships that are considered delinquent as of March 1st  

as per By-Laws Article V Section 3 

 

Tara Buenrostro and Family 

Torri Burke 

Kristi Cardoza and Family 

Summer Collins and Family 

Shevy Dana and Family 

Ashley Felter and Family 

Jessica Fenstermaker 

Jake Fritz and Family 

Angelina Gilstrap and Family 

Braden Heywood and Family 

Nedia Holmes and Family 

Bonnie Howard and Family 

Melissa King and Family 

Kiley Meza and Family 

Amanda Miller and Family 

Trisha Morrison 

Sarah Ortega and Family 

Staci Parks and Family 

Erica Perez and Family 

Jennifer Phipps and Family 

Lizz Smith and Family 

Kaitlyn Snow and Family 

Amy Ware and Family 

Coby Webb and Family 

Michelle Winkhart and Family 

 

 

 

 



Important Dates to Remember 

Our 2025 season will begin on March 8th  

sign –ups @ 8am & ride @ 9am  

@ Hesperia Lake Park’s Val Shearer Arena! 

General Meetings are on third Wednesday of every month.  

Wednesday March 19th, 2025  @ 6:30 p.m.   

Lime St. Park Building  in the Mojave Room. 

Be watching for our Queen’s “Cattle Drive” Fundraiser on March 29th 

Anybody wanting their pictures on the front cover or in the newsletter? 

Please send them to Tonii @ hesperia_wranglers@yahoo.com  

And she will choose a photo (s) to put in. 

Don’t forget to check out our website  

@ https://hesperiawranglers.org 

Be sure to follow Us & our Queens on our Facebook & Instagram pages. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 2025 Hesperia Wranglers in motion  

 

2024 Lead Liners 2024 Lil Wranglers 

2024 12 & Under 
2024 Youth Novice 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 2025 Hesperia Wranglers in motion  

 

2024  18 thru 39 2024  13 thru 17 

2024  Green Horse 2024  Cool Kids 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 2025 Hesperia Wranglers t-shirts 

The 2025 Hesperia Wranglers new t-shirt designs are now available in light grey , dark grey, red and 

black for adults and we have a limited supply of youth white and red. They are reasonably priced at 

$15 each. Sweatshirts will be coming soon for $30 and baseball t-shirts will be $20. 



As sad as I am knowing that this incredible group of young ladies that reigned over our 2024 Hesperia Days Rodeo will be passing 

on their titles to another group of young ladies, they will always be our 2024 Hesperia Wranglers Rodeo Queen and her court. I am 

beyond proud of the bond that this group of girls developed all on their own and I continue to watch them all support each other and 

cheer each other on and I truly expect that they will continue to do this for many years to come.  

 I for one am truly excited to kick off the 2025 show season with them all and I look forward to seeing them all together on their 

horses for the opening ceremonies at this first show of the 2025 season in just one week. Please make sure that y’all RSVP for our 

upcoming “Cattle Drive” fundraiser at the Historic Kemper Campbell Ranch on March 29th.  

I can’t wait for y’all to see what the queen committee is putting together for this year’s pageant. I hope y’all are watching our  

Hesperia Wranglers Queens facebook and instagram pages as will be posting information about the upcoming pageant (June 21st  & 

22nd ). Also keep watching as we begin to post our “walk down memory lane” of the places that our 2024 court have been and the 

things they have done this year and the things they will continue to do. 

Tonii -Until next time... may your boots be dirty, your hair messy and your eyes sparkling. 



 

 

 

 






